
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMS will be taking orders for school clothing until October 29, 2021. Please complete this form and 

return to your child’s homeroom teacher regardless of payment choice, as we will need this for contact 

purposes. Our schools preferred method of payment is SchoolCash Online but if paying with cash, we 

are only accepting the exact amount, we cannot make change. Also, we are not accepting personal 

cheques. Please make sure to indicate on the sheet if this order is to be kept as a gift, otherwise when 

the order arrives your child will be given the product at school. 

SchoolCash Online below: 

https://anglophonewest.schoolcashonline.com 

Unfortunately, due to COVID we are unable to offer samples sizes this year.  

Name:___________________________________  

Grade:______________  

Teacher:_____________________________  

Phone#:______________________________ 

Is this order a gift? Yes or No 

Please circle the method of payment: cash / cashless schools 

 

 

       NEW 2021-2022 LOGO! 
       (black shirt/white print) 
 

 

 

 

https://anglophonewest.schoolcashonline.com/

